SUPERINTENDENT HOLIDAY NEWSLETTER 2019

To the Yupiit School District Family

I want to take this opportunity to wish each of you a personal blessing for the Christmas holiday. First and foremost, I want you safe, relaxed and ready to put "boots on the ground" as we return in January. You are more than worthy of this vacation time. All three schools have been working hard to complete the progress monitoring and the BAS testing for RTI placement in January. I commend the literacy coaches and vice principals for their efforts to help classroom teachers and thank them for working with Claire Robyt every Tuesday for additional training.

We have a great many things to be grateful for. I think about all of you in the field as I have not forgotten how hard it is to manage classrooms and schools. It truly takes everyone pulling together to make the clogs in the wheel turn smoothly. Our children are special and we have much work to do with them before the end of the year. Please take a look at the DEED website and go to COMPASS to look at last year's scores.

We are half way through the year and the great thing is the days will begin to get longer and spring will be here before you know it. Again, I thank each of you for your love and dedication to the children and the Yupiit School District.

From the mouth of Tiny Tim, "God bless us all and everyone"!

Superintendent Bennett and the District Office Staff